
BEECH CLASS
Safer Internet Week

This week in Beech Class we discussed how we can be safe online and all 
of the things that make us unique! We made posters that showed our 

identity. We used symbols and images that represented us.

Digiducks big decision

We started off our internet safety lessons by reading 
‘Digiduck’s big decision’. In the story we followed 
Digiduck as he used website to play games and talk to 
his friends. Wise Owl showed him what the 
consequences would be if he posted a photo online of his 
friend. The children talked about what they thought 

Digiduck should do and all              

agreed he shouldn’t send the                

photo.



Some websites you may find 
useful for safer internet at 
home:

www.nspcc.org.uk
www.internetmatters.org
www.actionforchildren.org.uk

The story led to us talking about some of the things that we 
do online (mainly play games) and how important it is that we 
don’t talk to anybody as we might not know their identity. The 
children agreed we have to show an adult if a message appears 
or we are unsure of anything.

They included our favourite foods, colours
and hobbies.

“I like riding my bike”

“Pizza and strawberry ice cream are my 
favourite foods”

We spoke about our identities 
and what makes us unique. We
made identity posters. 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk
http://www.actionforchildren.org.uk
http://www.actionforchildren.org.uk

